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County agrees to stabilization project
(KAIR)--The Doniphan County Commission has agreed to proceed with a stream
bank stabilization project.

County road office manager Lindsay Norris informed the Commissiond
December 17 about grant funds available through the Natural Resources
Conservation District Office in the amount of $2,500 to stabilize a portion of the
Wolf River bank along 225th Road.

The county will provide $1,875 in matching funds in the form of in-kind services,
which includes labor and machinery.

The project is estimated to take two working days.

Many Signals Communications


